
Bath Street Marine Table Tennis Club 
A Table Tennis England PremierClub 

 

 

 

Annual General Meeting 
 

 

 

Normally we would be holding the 2020 AGM 

of the Table Tennis Club this month. 

However, because of the current restrictions 

on public meetings arising out of the Corona 

Virus pandemic it is not possible to convene a 

meeting currently.  

 

The Club will therefore continue to be 

operated by the current Management Team 

until an AGM can be held and the team for the 

current year appointed. 

 

We will give further information when we can. 

 

Graham Turner 

Club Secretary, 12 May 2020 


